
August 22, 1997 

 

 

 

Ms. Gerry Satterfield 

12520 Carry Back Place 

No. Potomac, MD 20878 

 

Dear Ms. Satterfield: 

 

Per our conversation, I have enclosed copies of the selected NSA documents that we made available.  

I hope this is helpful to you. 

 

I have also added your name to our mailing list.  Thank you for your interest in the Assassination 

Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


